
 
Regular Meeting November 16, 2022 

 

Meeting held at Crystal Shores Beach House in Okotoks at 7:20 PM. 

1. Light Up Okotoks is happening this Friday and Saturday and the ODFGA has a 
table there to promote the club and sell memberships. We could use a couple 
more volunteers to fill up the shifts. 
 

2. Matt reviewed the benefits and mechanics of the ODFGA staffing an Alberta 
casino as a fundraiser with the AGLC. A motion was raised by Joe Baranyay and 
seconded by Dieter Foessel to apply for a casino. There was no further discussion 
and the motion passed unanimously. 
 

3. Dieter brought up the idea getting an ODFGA advertising sandwich board made up 
to advertise the club at local events. We’ll get a quote for a sandwich board and 
pop-up banner from a local print shop. We’ll ask Barry Traxel in Hussar for a 
quote. 
 

4. Matt proposed we run another membership drive this year, where new members, 
renewing members, and those selling memberships would be entered into a draw 
for a prize (TBD, ~$100 value). This was viewed positively and we’ll move forward 
with it. 

 

5. Matt reviewed a proposed ODFGA event schedule for 2023. It looks like a great 
idea to let us plan out the year and advertise our programs with prospective 
members. 

 

6. Mark did a demonstration to score an antelope that Shawn recently harvested. It 
scored 76 6/8” , just a few inches short of the trophy book. 
 

7. Upcoming club events include: 

• January 11, 2023: New years social & Annual General meeting 

• February 2023: Horn Scoring. Ice fishing event. 
 


